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Press Release 

By: Jeff Winslow, Marketing & Communications          Date: 6/16/2017 

       jeff.winslow@mohawk-usa.com       

Mohawk announces summer 2017 shutdown 

MILFORD, Del. – Mohawk’s semi-annual shutdown will be from Friday, June 30, 

2017and resume normal operations on Monday, July 10, 2017.  

There will be no shipments or receptions scheduled during the shutdown. All receptions 

must be received by 4:00 p.m. on Thursday, June 29, 2017 or scheduled on or after 

Monday, July 10th.  

Immediate inquiries or concerns during the shutdown may be directed to info@mohawk-

usa.com. Please contact Mohawk in advance to make arrangements on shipments or 

quotes before the beginning of the shutdown.  
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